
West Waukesha Bypass
PROJECT UPDATE

JUNE 2019

As work on the West Waukesha Bypass Project continues, Madison Street 
just west of Merrill Hills Road will be closed to through traffic long term while 
the contractor constructs the new bypass alignment and finishes grading, 
storm sewer and paving. This closure will begin on Monday, June 24. 

Project completion is scheduled for late 2019.

CONTACTS:
John Kanzenbach, Construction PM
John.Kanzenbach@dot.wi.gov
(262) 548-6467

Heather Weber, Construction Communications
heatherweber@gmoxie.com
(414) 704-6422

Brad Bacilek, Project Leader
BBacilek@benesch.com
(414) 305-5275
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